
HEAVEN’S HERALD 

Pop-up Tent 

If you are in possession of a pop-up tent 

and willing to let us borrow the tent for the 

July 2nd outside activities, please contact 

Pastor Phil Carl. 

The Prayground 

Last Sunday for The Prayground before 

summer break is June 18th, an fun 

opportunity for children to learn about 

God’s word through Bible stories, music, 

crafts and activities 

“The church's task 

in the world is to 

model genuine 

humanness as a 

sign and an 

invitation to those 

around.” 

- N.T. Wright  

June 9, 2023 

NJLC Weekly Newsletter 

Is our church a museum 
for saints? 
Or a hospital for sinners? 

Pastor Carl's sermon this Sunday will 

examine the difficulty of showing mercy 

to those who rub us the wrong way. 

Altar Flowers 

August 20, 27 and September 17 

Sundays are available for altar flower sign-

up. Altar flowers are a beautiful and 

meaningful addition to the worship service 

each week and a joyful way to give glory to 

God and honor our family and friends. To 

provide altar flowers for a special up-

coming Sunday, sign-up today on the 

Flower Chart in the church hallway or 

contact the church office. 

Prayers for our NJLC Community 
**new names added this week (NJLC connection) 

Dean Fox and Peggy Glascock (Judy Fox); Mack and Greg Keister (NJLC 

Member), **The family of Terry Learen (Sherry Whipple) 

Fellowship Gathering 
Every Sunday 

Fellowship has resumed every Sunday after the service.  All are invited 

downstairs after the worship service for fellowship, coffee and light 

refreshments. Fellowship is the perfect time to connect with your fellow 

members of New Jerusalem.  

Lectionary 

Readings 

Hosea 5:15 — 6:6 

Romans 4:13-25 

Matthew 9:9-13, 18-26 

Psalm 50:7-15 

Bulletin for June 11 is attached. 

July 2nd  

Outdoor Service and  

Potluck Meal 

Join us at 11:00 am for 

an outdoor service  

followed by food and  

fellowship around our 

new firepit. Potluck sign 

up coming soon. 


